2-

In view of the above, I would request you to kindly consider the matter
at your level and advise AnSI accordingly. The least thaks can be done is to
withdraw the said publication forthwith.

;
Yours sincerely,

Sd/-

( Chetan B Sanghi )
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Shri Deepak Khandekar, IAS
Secretary to the Govt. of India
Ministry of Tribal Welfare

20d Floor, D- Wing

Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi- 01.

" Copy to:

“ZQAddiﬁonal Secretary (UT), Ministry of Home Affairs, Govt. of India,
New Delhi for information.
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